
Members of the NERCLC have been invited to see the private  

collection of vintage Cadillacs and Oldsmobiles, automotive literature,  

dealer advertising, and vintage dealer signs owned by  

Greg King of King Cadillac, Putnam CT., on Saturday, December 7th 

 

We will meet at 125 Louisa Viens Drive (Exit 43 off Rte. 395)  
Dayville, CT. at 3:30 pm.  

Following the tour we will go to  

The Crossings Restaurant & Brew Pub  

45 S. Main Street in Putnam, CT for dinner on your own 

Please email Brian Cristy (bmcristy@aol.com) by Sunday  

December 1st if you plan to attend or if you have any questions 

During the dinner a member of the United States Marines will be  

collecting new unwrapped toys and books for their  

Toys for Tots campaign in memory of Rick Ciavarro 


